## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor & Town Board Members

E-2

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

April 5, 2023

SUBJECT:

Donations

Request by Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to accept the following donations for the Brentwood Fundraiser Project:

Lesko Family Vito Luonogo Landscaping	\$ \$	400.00 400.00 400.00
Harrison Paint Supply, Inc. Sal Gentile Landscaping	\$ \$	400.00
X-Cap Realty, LLC Calcagni, Inc.	\$ \$	400.00
Bruschi Family Caspare Family	\$ \$	400.00
Tobin Family Orsini Family	\$ \$	400.00
Harrison PBA Sherman Family	\$ \$	400.00 1,000.00
Michael Petrillo	\$	1,200.00